
31st January 2007 

Dear Barbara and Stephen, 

I would like to thank you both for all your help with my dental treatment 
in Krakov in August and December last year. 

Both the dental surgeon who performed the dental implants and crown 
replacements, and the dentist who replaced fillings etc. were both excellent 
and very pleasant and caring as well. 

Any discomfort was minimised as much as possible, and the standard of 
professional care and the equipment used, was if anything, superior to the 
UK. 

The travel arrangements with Central Wings were very good, and we were 
met and assisted throughout by an excellent co-ordinator, Renata. The taxi 
driver Henry was also first rate, always there to take us to appointments. 

The Hotel Saski was in an ideal position for visiting Krakov, and the staff 
'very friendly. Krakov itself is well worth seeing, very historic with 
wonderful food! 

In short for anyone who needs a lot of dental treatment, or is planning to 
visit Poland anyway, I would not hesitate to recommend your company. 

 If anyone considering treatment would like to allay their fears, I would be very 
happy    to talk to them. 

Once again thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Brenda R. Edge


